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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these 
should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to 

the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Endurance 

“Nobody who ever gave his best regretted it.” – George Halas 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

School Life 
Years 5 and 6 had the wonderful opportunity to visit Twickenham School on Tuesday 
morning to get a taste of what Year 7 might look like. They had the opportunity to use the 
Bunsen Burners in the Science Labs and also take part in a variety of lessons including; PE, 
Maths, Drama and History. Our thanks to Twickenham School for providing this great 
experience for the children. 
 
We were treated to an immersive Year 3 Class Assembly on Wednesday when the children 
shared all their learning (and excellent singing skills!) linked to one of the class texts this 
year-The Iron Man by Ted Hughes. The children shared some of their writing in the form of 
recounts, diary writing and poems. They spoke clearly and confidently and it was lovely to 
see so many parents and grandparents join us for the morning. Well done Year 3! 
 
Keeping with the literature theme, Year 5 visited the Orange Tree Theatre in Richmond, also 
on Wednesday, to see a performance of “A Midsummer Night’s Dream” linked to their work 
on Shakespeare. Mrs Crinall reported back how well behaved they were and how sensible 
they were on train there and back. On Thursday afternoon, Years 2, 3 and 6 were treated to 
a performance of “Matilda” by Turing House students in their new theatre area, so a real 
treat! 
 
The weather held for Year 4 for their visit to Kew Gardens on Thursday, and they too 
behaved really well when there and using public transport. Mrs Place was very proud of 
them! 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you join us this morning the Infant and Junior Sports’ 
Mornings. The children loved participating in their events, win or lose and they certainly 
upheld our School Value of Endurance! My thanks to Miss Holloway and Mrs Keightley for 
all their help planning and organising the event. 
 
Year 6 School Journey 
Next week Year 6 head off to Bowles Activity Centre in Tunbridge Wells for our first Year 6 
residential trip in three years. The children are very excited and we know that they will gain 
some great experiences and memories from their time away. I will be joining Year 6 on 
Monday, staying the night and heading back on Tuesday when Miss Sweeney will take over 
from me. Miss Macklearn and Mrs Keightley are also going with the children and I am very 
grateful to Miss Sweeney, Mrs Keightley and Miss Macklearn for giving up their time to take 
the children away. Whilst I am away on Monday and Tuesday, Miss McAvoy will be in 
charge. 
 
New Reception Class 
On Tuesday evening Miss Holloway, Mrs Vanstone, Miss McAvoy and myself were able to 
meet (virtually) many of our new Reception parents (and some children) and welcome them 
to the Bishop Perrin School community. We have seventeen siblings in our new Reception 
in-take for September, so lots of familiar faces but lovely too that we are welcoming some 
new families in to the school. We are looking forward to meeting the children over the 
coming couple of weeks at some after-school drop in sessions in readiness to them starting 
in September. 
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ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 20th June  

CLASS % 

Friendship 88.00 

Endurance 97.33 

Peace      94.67 

Forgiveness      96.00 

Reverence         91.33 

Service      92.69 

Justice   98.97 
 

  

   
Well done to Justice Class for achieving the 
Best attendance for this week 
 

 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Whole Class 

Endurance class  Samuel 

Peace class  Oliver 

Forgiveness class  Whole Class 

Reverence class  Kaira 

Service class  Cleo 

Justice class  Rohan 
 
 

GREEN TEAM FACT 
Did you know…  

 
Each year the average Brit produces 3.1kg of textile 
waste, which is roughly 25 t-shirts! 
 
 

 

CLUBS 
Next week will be the last week for all clubs (except ones 

who have been informed that there is a catch-up session 

for a club which was cancelled.)  

 

Also please note there will be no cross stitch next 

Monday (4th July) as Mrs Keightley is away on a school 

trip. 

 

The following are the dates for the catch-up sessions: 

 

Football for Years 1 and 2 will be on Tuesday 12th July 

from 3.15 - 4.20 

Football for years 5 and 6 will be on Wednesday 13th 

July from 7.45 - 8.30 

Multi skills for Reception will be on Friday 15th July from 

3.15 - 4.15. 

 

GUITAR LESSONS AT BP SCHOOL 
Is your child interested in learning to play the guitar? 

Richmond Music Trust (RMT) would like to offer guitar 

lessons for children in Year  3 – 6 from September.  

 

RMT will be visiting the school on the 14th July to 

introduce themselves, and the guitar, to the children. 

 

If your child is interested please can you let the School 

Office know so we can share more detail with those 

interested and organise this with RMT. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Staffing Update 
We have been successful in appointing some new members of staff to join us in September and we look forward to welcoming 
Mrs Avril Beith (Year 1 part-time class teacher), Miss Rachel Lawrence (Year 3 class teacher) and Mr Tom King (Higher Level 
Teaching Assistant) to our school community. We are hoping that they can come in to school before the end of term to meet the 
children they will be working with in September and will keep you updated about this as soon as we can.  
 
Without wanting to embarrass him, as a school we would like to wish Father David a very happy significant birthday today! The 
children sang “Happy Birthday” to him in Worship this morning. Happy Birthday Father David! 
 
Have a restful weekend, 
 

Mr Corke 
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YEAR 6 TRIP 
Year 6 are going to Cineworld and bowling in Feltham on 
Monday 18th July.   
 
Please visit the school shop site to make payment for this trip 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  by 7th 
July. The trip has been subsided by the School Association 
and the final cost to parents/carers is £4.75 per child. 
Please can you also make £1.50 cash donation to the School 
Office for the mini bus, thank you.  
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch for this trip.  
Children can wear their PE kit for this trip. 
 
 

YEAR 5 & 6 CINDERELLA ROCKERFELLA 
TICKETS 
Those who applied for parent/carer tickets in the first release 
will be issued with tickets first. If you applied in the second 
round (additional tickets) these will be processed slightly later 
as Mrs Keightley is away at YR6’s Residential trip next week.  
 
When applying for tickets you will have been sent an email 
confirmation (as long as you provided your email address) 
please keep a hold of this, but please be assured, tickets will 
be issued to you ASAP. Thank you for your patience.  
 

Date Event 

4th – 8th 
July YR 6 Residential Trip - Bowles 

4th July YR2 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

4th July 
YR5 To Hounslow Mosque 
packed lunch needed 

6th July Reception to Library  

7th July 
Year 3 to Marble Hill Park 
packed lunch needed 

8th July Mufti Day – Full Mufti 

11th July YR3 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

11 – 15th 
July 

YR2, 4 and some Y5 & 6 daily swimming 
lessons at LEH 

12th July YR1 to Heathfield Rec – nature walk 

13th July YR5 Class Assembly  

18th July 
Year 6 Trip Cinema and Bowling 
packed lunch needed  

18th July Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

19th July Leavers Service at St Augustine’s  

19th July Last day of term school closes 1:30PM 

20th July -
1st Sept  Summer Holidays 

1st Sept INSET DAY – School closed to children 

2nd Sept INSET DAY – School closed to children 

5th Sept Children return 

  

YEAR 3 TRIP & VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Year 3 will visit Marble Hill Park and the surrounding 
area on Thursday 7th July via local bus service.  
 
There is no cost for this trip but we do require 
parent/carer permission. Please sign and return the 
attached permission form or give online permission via 
the following link; 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool by 
Friday 1st July. 
 
You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch 
for this trip.  
 
To support this trip we require another adult volunteer . 
We will be leaving Bishop Perrin School at approx. 
9AM, returning by 3PM. If you're available to volunteer 
please let the School Office know ASAP. 
 
 
 

YEAR 5 TRIP 
On Monday 4th July Year 5 will visit Hounslow Mosque,  
please visit school shop site 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  to 
give permission or return the previously supplied 
permission form today. All children will need to wear 
school uniform and bring a packed lunch for Monday 
4th July. 
 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED PLEASE!!! 
Can you please help and volunteer with the following 
outings? Please note, we welcome parents/carers from 
other year groups too… 
 

• 6th July 09:00 – 11:30 Whitton Library with YR. 
• 7th July (full school day) Marble Hill Park with 

Y3. 
• 12th July Heathfield Rec, nature walk 10:45 – 

12:00 with Y1 
 
If you’re able to help please let the School Office know 
ASAP, thank you. If were unable to get enough 
volunteers the trips will not be able to go ahead 
unfortunately.  

 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool

